N. C. Memorial Hospital Chapel Hill, North Carolina February 20, 1956

Personnel Manager
Hughes Research and Development Laboratories
Culver City
Los Angeles County
California

Dear Sir:

You probably have on file an employment application from me made about a year and a half ago just prior to my supposed discharge from the Air Force. My tour of duty was extended three months to complete design and testing of a missile scoring system. Upon discharge I was retained by the Air Proving Ground as a consultant on methods and plans for evaluation of the F-89-H, F-102 and their associated systems. Much of the preliminary testing of a prototype scorer was run in conjunction with the Hughes program at Holloman during which time I was associated with Mr. Hoffenblum and Mr. Greif of your organization. For the past seven months I have worked in medical instrumentation here at the University.

In the event you should have any spots open in your organization for a person of my background I shall be glad to take any necessary steps for negotiation with you.

Yours respectfully,

William Thornton